DE IL-393

From: Jim and Pat [mailto:confon80@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 7:26 PM

To: PUC:

Subject: Northern Pass

We agree with the letter of the consumer advocate and we urge the PUC to reject Eversource's
request to keep Northern Pass and the Access Northeast Pipeline dockets open.



